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Hill Farms Heating Plant (03-13-590436) - Additional Information Requested

| have reviewed the site investigation report and have also taken it to the closure committee as well as the PFAS review
committee. DNR is generally agreeable to approving the NFA request, but we would like some additional information
before granting the NFA:

Multiple PFAS compounds were detected in several soil samples. Provide additional justification as to why groundwater
does not need to be sampled for PFAS. This justification could include developing site-specific soil to groundwater
pathway standards, discussion of the conceptual site model as it relates to PFAS partitioning and migration, etc.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Luke

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Luke Lampo

Hydrogeologist — Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

3911 Fish Hatchery Road

Fitchburg, Wisconsin 53711

Phone: (608) 206-5809

luke.lampo@wisconsin.gov
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